
 
Dear Parents and Families:  
 
Mark your calendar!  The Scholastic Book Fair is coming October 11 – 14th!  Choosing books 
empowers kids and inspires them to become stronger readers.  
 
Watch your child’s backpack for all of the information that you need to help your child have a 
successful book fair experience.  We recognize that not all books are appropriate for all 
students and we do our best to guide them at the fair, however, it is ultimately up to each 
individual family to decide what your child can or cannot read.   Therefore, we are opening the 
book fair to all parents not only during family night but also during your child’s scheduled 
shopping time.  Please come and shop with your child! 
 
This year, in addition to accepting cash, checks and credit consider the eWallet—your child’s 
digital payment account. Before the Fair, set up eWallet for worry-free, cash-free purchases. 
Anyone can contribute! Share each child’s eWallet so friends and family can add funds and give 
your kids more books to enjoy.   
 
If you cannot make it during the day, no problem, come to our Family Night on Thursday, 
October 13th.  The fair will be open from 2:30 - 6:00pm for you and your family to shop 
together. 
 

If you cannot make it to the Fair at all, then shop at our schools Online Book Fair. All orders 
ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders 
will also benefit our school. 
 

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/allsaintscatholicschool6  

 

 

The countdown to the Book Fair is on! Catch you at the Fair!  
 
Happy reading, 
 
Mrs. Maihack 
Media Specialist 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/allsaintscatholicschool6

